
 

Thursday, February 13, 2014 

Orientation of PSDP at BRAC University 

 

BRAC University Career Service Office (CSO) organised the orientation session for Professional Skill and Development 

Programme (PSDP) Spring-2014 on January 30, 2014 at BRACU campus. The programme is designed to prepare the 

graduating class to pursue post-graduate employment and academic opportunities. It provides extensive information on 

postgraduate academic opportunities and job market conditions and prospects. The programme also seeks to equip all 

graduating students with the necessary skills for job search, individual portfolio development and interview preparation. In 

his speech, Kumar Murshid, Joint Registrar and Director of CSO, congratulated the students for reaching their final year and 

attending the PSDP. Also present at the event, Lady Sarwat Abed, Director of BIL, said, “After spending productive years in 

BRACU, the students just require a little bit of polishing through PSDP in order to excel in their professional world.” Professor 

Fuad Hassan Mallick, Pro Vice Chancellor of BRACU, was also present at the event. 

 


